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Sayers, Margery

From: Sharon Coruzzi <sharoncoruzzi@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 4:57 PM

To: CouncilMail
Cc: Walsh, Elizabeth
Subject: CB38 and CB40

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Hello

I just learned that Dr. Bruce Taylor and Jared Spahn are speaking on behalf of our community. Liz, thanks for the posting
on Facebook that my friend, Denise Abosch, shared with me. I live in Taylor Village and I am part of VCNA and Villas V
senior townhomes. I never received the communication posted on FB - the communication about personal trainers which
led into the CB38 and CB40 discussion.

I am 100% in support of CB38 and CB40. I have also emailed my community president and the president of VCNA to
alert them as I doubt they were aware. How can Dr. Taylorand Jared Spahn speak on our behalf......?

Thanks for your continued efforts.

Sharon Coruzzi
8042 White Jasmine Court
EllicottCity, MD 21043


